
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our next Orchid Society meeting is 7 pm October 15 at Cheekwood Botanical Garden. Tom Harper 
will be presenting a report from the International Phalaenopsis Symposium that was in Austin TX. 
Tom is sure to have some wonderful photos and a entertaining report of the symposium. 
 
Cheekwood is located at 1200 Forrest Park Drive, Nashville, TN 37205. The society is excited about having this 
wonderful presenter and welcomes visitors to the meeting. For more info please see www.tnorchid.com. 
 
 

The MAOC is happening October 18-20th in Dayton Ohio 
 

Currently we have about five members going to the Mid-America Orchid Congress.  
For more information visit www.orchidsandart.com. 
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November 19 OSMT, Business Meeting 

December  Holiday Party, TBA 

Our November meeting is November 19 and will be a business 
meeting and a presentation of the exhibits at the Mid America 
Orchid Congress. Members that are vendors could bring plants 
to sell so we can buy Christmas and Holiday presents. 

 

Would anyone be interested in hosting our Christmas Party in December?  
Please give Jan a call at 615-481-6443 or E-mail her at jan161@comcast.net 
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